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1 JOWN YOUNG 

COMMITTEES:14TH DISTRICT, TEXAS
RULES

JOINT COMMITTEE- ON ATOMIC ENERGYCongress of tfle *Initeb States
loase of Kepressentatibes

Nia*ington, 19.€. 20515
August 15, 1974

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American G I Forum of the U. S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

I am in receipt of your recent letter concerned with the case of
Jose L. Landa and his application for hardship reassignment.

In an effort to be of all possible service, I have contacted Army
officials here in Washington to express my personal interest in his
behalf and will write you again as soon as I receive a response from my
inquiry.

With kindest regards, I am

2~cerely YOKs,

C Yof€=g/0-\6
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•JOHN YOUNG 
COMMITTEES:14TH DISTRICT, TEXAS

RULES
JOINT COMMITTEE

ON ATOMIC ENERGYCongress of tbe *initeb States
3*oaffe of 3#epresentatilies

alasbington, 79.6. 20515
August 15, 1974

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

I received in this morning's mail your letter of August 13
concerning Pvt. Martin Huerta, who wishes to stay at Ft. Knox,
Kentucky, because of the illness of his mother.

In an effort to be of all possible service, I have contacted
Army officials here in Washington to express my personal concern
and interest in behalf of Pvt. Huerta. Please be assured that I
will write you again as soon as I receive a response to my inquiry.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

J hn oun
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JOHN YOUNG 
COMMITTEES:

14-rH DISTRICT. TEXAS 

RULES
JOINT COMMITTEE

ON ATOMIC ENERGY€ollgress of tfle iMniteb Btated
801[Se of ~epresentatibes

mia*Dington, 8.45. 20515
August 21, 1974

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1314 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405
Dear Dr. Hector:

I want to acknowledge and thank you for your recent letterof August 15 and the several enclosures sub ~ ' ofSFC Eliazar H. Beltran,

In an effort to be o all possible service, i nave contactedArmy officials here in Washington to express to them my personalinterest in behalf of SFC Beltran and to point their attention tothe documents submitted by you in his behalf. Please be assuredthat I will keep you closely advised of all information receivedon this matter and continue to express my personal interest on thematter.

With kindest regards, I am

-Sincerely yours,

Jo ung


